
 

 
 
Wednesday, April 1, 2020 
 

BARBADOS PORT SURCHARGE INCREASE POSTPONED TO JUNE 21, 2020 
 
DEAR VALUED CUSTOMERS: 
 
 
King Ocean Services wishes to advise the trade that the previously announced increase to the 
Barbados Port Surcharge scheduled to come into effect on April 12, 2020 has been postponed. 
The increase, applicable on all Open Tariff, Interisland, and Service Contract Rates to and from 
Barbados in the following amounts, will now come into effect on June 21, 2020: 
 
 

Barbados Port Surcharge 
Effective June 21, 2020 

 
20’ US$130 
40’ US$260 
45’ US$293 

 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 305-591-7595. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
    For more information please check our website: www.kingocean.com or call Customer Service at: 
 

Miami: 305.591.7595  


